
 

 

February 5, 2021 

Dear Family & Friends, 

Today I write to you with some mixed news, one of the covid positive Residents was 

hospitalized last week. They have returned home and we are praying they recover. There have 

been no new positive cases since last week when an employee tested positive from the same 

nursing household that was experiencing the other positive Resident cases, which were 

previously reported. We will have lifted the lockdown of the affected household today.  

Next Wednesday February 10th, CVS Pharmacy will return for the 3rd time to give the second 

booster to those who received the first injection on January 20th. Once these boosters are 

administered we will have mostly all Residents fully vaccinated including those in the 

independent living apartments.  

Keep praying that all the weekly tests continue to be negative for Covid. Thank you for all that 

you do for our Home! 

May God bless you, 

Mother Mary Vincent, lsp 

Administrator 

 


